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Revising the Diocesan Boards of Education Measure 
 
The Revd Nigel Genders, Chief Education Officer, invites you 
to a Synod fringe event about the review of the Diocesan Boards 
of Education Measure 1991.  
 
The DBE Measure provides for the establishment and constitution 
of a Diocesan Board of Education (DBE) in each diocese and 
confers powers, functions and obligations on DBEs to enable the 
Church’s state education functions to be discharged at diocesan 
level.   
 
Changes to the education landscape mean that it is necessary to 
review the Measure to ensure that the range of functions and 
powers it bestows on DBEs are sufficient to enable them to play 
their part in supporting and promoting the development of Church 
schools. This is the opportunity to hear more about the proposed 
legislation before it is brought to the July Synod meeting. 
 
Buffet lunch will be provided. 
 
Room: Robert Runcie Room, Church House Westminster 
Date: Thursday 21 February 2019 
Time: 1pm 
 
RSVP by 22 January 2019 to:  
Rebecca.shilling@churchofengland.org 
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